
                                           
 
 

www.uol.ac.in 

UNIVERSITY OF LADAKH 
OFFICE OF THE DEAN RESEARCH  

Email: deanresearch@uol.ac.in 

 

………………………………………………………………..………………………………………… 

                                                                                         Dated: 25/09/2025 

 

  Circular  

 

Subject:       PhD Entrance Examination 

                            This is to inform all concerned applicants that the PhD entrance examination, originally  

                            scheduled for the 27th, has been postponed. The revised dates shall be announced soon. 

                            For any queries, please get in touch with the Office of the Dean of Research. 

   Email: deanresearch@uol.ac.in 

          8825037131 

          

            Dean Research 
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